
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
June 14, 2017  

 

 

Dear Students, Staff and Parents/Guardians of Agincourt C.I.; 

 

On behalf of the Toronto District School Board, we take this opportunity to inform you that on 

Wednesday, June 14th the Board approved a series of Principal/Vice-Principal transfers, placements 

and promotions.  As a result of the process, there will be an administrative change at your school 

effective September 5, 2017. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Principal, Mr. Roy Hu for his years of service at 

Agincourt C.I. and congratulate him on his retirement from the Toronto District School Board.  We 

appreciate the strong leadership that Mr. Hu has provided at Agincourt C.I.  He has persistently shown 

compassion and constant advocacy on behalf of students and staff at the school.  We know that you 

will join us in wishing Mr. Hu all the very best.     

 

Please join us in welcoming Ms. Mira Wong to Agincourt C.I. Ms. Mira Wong is currently the Vice 

Principal at York Mills C.I. Her strength in working with students, staff, parents and the community 

along with a wide range of expertise including a background in French, will continue to support 

Agincourt C.I and lead the school into the 21st century. 

 

 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

       
 
Andrew Howard    Abdul Hai Patel 
LN21 Superintendent of Education  School Trustee, Scarborough-Rouge River 
 

Andrew Howard   Superintendent of Education   Learning Centre 3  LN21 
140 Borough Drive, 4th Floor, Toronto, Ontario M1P 4N6 
Phone: 416.396.7484   Fax: 416.396.9165 
 

 


